
Adlai Stevenson High School 
Site Visit 

April 26, 2011 
Sponsored by the Center for School Improvement 

CESA 5 
 

The visit to Adlai Stevenson High School continues to be a driving force for CESA 5 schools that are 
in the cycle of continuous improvement. During the day-long visit, presentations on Stevenson’s 
Professional Learning Communities, continuous improvement processes, and their amazing results 
inspire visitors.  The educational leaders and staff at Adlai Stevenson High School are, truly, never 
satisfied with the academic success of their students. And, without exception, educators who attended the 
event return to their own schools fully charged with new goals and educational initiatives in mind.  

Stevenson High School has earned a number of awards since its beginning in 1965. The school was 
the first public high school in Illinois to receive four Blue Ribbon Awards for Excellence in Education from 

the U.S. Department of Education. Stevenson was awarded Blue Ribbon Awards 
in 1987, 1991, 1998 and 2002. 

 
At this time, 40 spots are available for the April visit. If you have an interest, act 

now to ensure your team’s participation. This visit is a game changer! 
 
Site Visit Fee: The $40/person site visit fee has been pre-paid by CESA 5.  We 
will invoice your district. We have reserved 40 spots. 
 
Travel:  If you'd like to carpool to the Hotel, please contact Tamara Kreklow. 
 Otherwise, we assume that districts will be responsible for travel to the hotel. 
 

Hotel Accommodations:  CESA 5 has reserved a block of rooms at the Embassy Suites Hotel in 
Deerfield, IL. The rooms will cost about $120.00 for a single occupancy but will accommodate two people 
at the same rate.  To reserve your room, call 1-800-EMBASSY (3622779).  Be sure to ask for the “CESA 
5 Room Block”. A credit card will be required to hold the room, but the room can be paid for upon 
arrival at the hotel. To receive the discounted rate, reservations must be made by before 3/28/11. 
 
Breakfast and transportation to and from Adlai Stevenson High School are provided by the hotel. 
Because parking is very limited at ASHS, use of the hotel shuttle is encouraged. 
Check in time is 4:00 PM on Monday, April 25, 2011.   
 
Registration: To register for the site visit, please visit: 
http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=1066 or email kreklowt@cesa5.k12.wi.us.  
 
We are looking forward to sharing this experience with you. 
John Meinke CESA 5 
 
Center for School Improvement 
CESA 5 
PO Box 564 
Portage, WI  53901 
800-862-3725 
Fax 608-742-2384 
 
Do you want to know more about Adlai Stevenson High School? If so, here are two links to their website: 
ASHS Vision and Values 
http://www.d125.org/about/our_vision_and_values.aspx 
Site Visit Schedule 
http://www.d125.org/assets/1/Documents/site%20visit%20schedule%2010-11.pdf 

Questions…… contact 
Tamara Kreklow, Program Assistant 
Phone 800-862-3725 Ext. 283 or email 
kreklowt@cesa5.k12.wi.us 
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